
Our Personnel Committee has begun the process of searching 
for our next Associate Pastor for Missions and Senior Adults.  
Following Rev. Tatum’s resignation, the Personnel Committee 
spent time in accessing the needs of the church, speaking 
with some of our current ministerial staff and listening to 
our Missions Steering Committee and Senior Adult Ministry 
Committee.  The conclusion of the Personnel Committee was to 
proceed with a search for a new minister to fill this position.  The 
Personnel Committee has formed a search team that consists of 
the following church members:

Mission Steering Committee: 
Boyd Dimmock and Joey Shealy

Senior Adult Ministry Committee: 
Cecil Settle and Tricia McCoy

Personnel Committee: 
Ronald Sneed and Kay Bailey

Kay Bailey has agreed to chair our search team and will be 
leading us in this process. The first step has been to approve a 
job description and begin posting the position.  The next steps 
will be receiving resumes and names and then going through 
the interview process. Ultimately, the Personnel Committee, 
upon recommendation from this team, will bring to the church 
a candidate for approval. This process will follow our By-Law 
process for calling of new ministers.

As we enter this process, I would encourage you to pray for 
this team as they search for our candidate. In addition, if you 
have someone you would like to recommend or guide someone 
to apply you can find the job description and process on our 
website at tbcraleigh.com. Join me as we pray that God will lead 
the right person for this important role in our congregation. 

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com
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OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES
We express our deepest Christian sympathy to TBC Members Mark and 
Ann Meyen upon the passing of Mark's mother who was 101 years old, 
Phyllis Laverne Lewis Meyen of Arlington, VA on Tuesday, April 9th. 

WELCOME TO TRINITY
Rev. Taylor Miskel

Letter

CONGRATULATIONS
To TBC Members Drew and Kayla Daffron on the birth of their daughter 
Mary Louise Daffron, born Friday, March 29th, and TBC Members John and 
Carol Dobyns proud grandparents.

Matt Miskel
Letter

April 28 - Deacon of the Week
Allison Williams, native of Greensboro, NC, has been 
a member of TBC since 2006. She and her husband, 
Ragan, have two children: son Sawyer (13) 8th grade 
at Magellan Charter and a daughter Julie Gray (10) 4th 
grade at Magellan Charter.  Allison is the Associate 
Director of Administration for University Advancement 
at NC State University. She works with A5C1 Sunday 
School Class with fellow deacons Karen Bell, and Matt 
West. Allison serves on the Endowment Committee, 
Recreation Committee, ETC Volunteer and Marriage 
Ministry Leader.  

May 5 – Deacon of the Week
Bernie Pegram, native of Danville, VA, has been a member 
of TBC since 2008. She has two children: daughter Angela 
Stahl of Raleigh, and a son Jonathan Pegram (Lacey) of 
Raleigh, she also has three grandchildren Samantha Stahl 
(16), Carter Pegram (14), and Kinley Pegram (9). Bernie 
is retired from North Carolina Department of Education. 
She works with A2C1 Sunday School Class with fellow 
deacons Johnny Teal, Frank Evans, and Linda Hanks. She 
serves on the Bereavement Committee, Events Volunteer, 
ETC Volunteer, NH5K Volunteer, and Lamplighters Sunday 
School Member.

STAFF ANNIVERSARIES
Karen Eickhoff, Assoc. Pastor of Education & Discipleship, celebrates her 31st 
anniversary with Trinity Baptist Church on May 1st. Please take the time to say 
a personal word, write a note or place a phone call to Karen or offer words of 
encouragement and support for the fine job she is doing.

Spencer Good, Assoc. Pastor of Administration, celebrates his 19th anniversary 
with Trinity Baptist Church on May 2nd. Please take the time to say a 
personal word, write a note or place a phone call to Spencer or offer words of 
encouragement and support for the fine job he is doing.
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TBC LIBRARY NEWS
HEARTS OF MONTANA

Ingrid Chastain readily agreed to accompany her father to 
deliver vaccines to a mining town in the Montana Territory. 
She never could have anticipated a terrible accident would 
leave her alone and badly injured in the wilderness. When 
rescue comes in the form of a mysterious mountain man who 
tends her injuries, she's hesitant to put her trust in this quiet 
man who seems to have his own wounds. Micah Bradley left 
his work as a doctor after unintentionally bringing home the 
smallpox disease that killed his wife and daughter. But his 
self-imposed solitude in the wilds of Montana is broken when 
he finds Ingrid in desperate need of medical attention, and 
he's forced to face his regret and call on his doctoring skills 
once again. Micah can't help but admire Ingrid's tenacious 

determination despite the severity of her injuries, until he learns the crate she 
brought contains smallpox vaccines to help quell a nearby outbreak. With Ingrid 
dead set on trekking through the mountains to deliver the medicine--with or 
without his help--he has no choice but to accompany her. As they set off through 
the treacherous, snow-covered Rocky Mountains against all odds, the journey 
ahead will change their lives more than they could have known. 

All four books in this series by Misty M. Beller, Hope’s Highest Mountain, Love’s 
Mountain Quest, Faith’s Mountain Home, and Honor’s Mountain Promise, are 
available on the shelf in the TBC Library and are also available as eBooks in the 
TBC Digital Library.

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request to be 
on the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have to add the 
Libby by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, desktop, or Kindle. 
If you need a TBC Library card or you need to be added to the eBooks list, you 
may call or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or rbrown0207@gmail.com for 
assistance.

A Note from Family Promise 
Family Promise of the Triangle has gone through a lot of changes since the 
pandemic, leaving many of our supporters and faith community partners 
asking if we’ve been able to serve as many families as we used to under 
our old model. We’re happy to report that in 2022, Family Promise served 
a record-breaking 119 families! Last year, we had to close our Emergency 
Shelter units for two months for renovations. While we were happy to see 
these old apartments get much-needed repairs, we were concerned that it 
would have a negative impact on the amount of families we would be able 
to serve in 2023. However, we surpassed our expectations and set a new 
record by serving 127 families!

In the coming weeks, we will be sending our supporters our annual report 
that will go into more detail about our impact in 2023. In the meantime, we 
wanted to thank you for your support for Family Promise of the Triangle. 
Without your donations, participation in our meal rotation, and regular 
volunteering, our families wouldn’t have been able to thrive the way they 
have in the last year.

If you have any questions or would like to schedule a presentation for your 
congregation or any other group, please email Jeff, our Development and 
Communications Director at jeff.babajtis@familypromisetriangle.org.
Thanks again,
The Family Promise of the Triangle Team
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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS Rev. Spencer Good

COLUMBARIUM 
Columbarium Project: The columbarium project will continue 
through the end of this week. There will be limited accessibility 
during this time. The columbarium should be fully accessible once 
upgrades are completed, by Friday, April 26th. Thank you for your 
patience as the space undergoes landscaping upgrades!

Scan the QR code to sign-up!
Register by May 27th!

May 29thMay 29th  

Ole Time BBQ NightOle Time BBQ Night

$12/person & Dinner begins at 5:30pm in FH!

BBQ

Fried Chicken

Sides & Dessert
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“All churches grow old, but strategic churches are growing young.” - Growing 
Young: 6 Essential Strategies to Help Young People Discover and Love Your Church

Based on Fuller Youth Institute’s College Transition Project that led to Sticky 
Faith resources, we know that 1 in 2 youth group graduates drift from God 
and the church within the first 12-18 months of graduation. On top of that, 
18-29 year olds make up 17% of the US population, but only make up 10% of 
the church-going population. This decline has a deeply-felt ripple effect across 
churches in the United States. For me, these are not just sobering statistics; 
they are the names and faces of previous students who no longer participate in 
a faith community and rarely engage their faith.

There’s so much bad news about churches today. But in the midst of this 
discouraging landscape, there are great churches, like ours, that are bright spots 
in the midst of the all-too-often gloomy narratives and research about churches. 
There are churches (of all sizes and types) that are engaging young people 
ages 15–29, and they are growing—spiritually, emotionally, missionally, and 
sometimes also numerically. I believe we are one of the bright spots but we can 
always improve.

FYI’s research revealed six core commitments that characterized churches 
that were growing young. At the center of every single church we studied 
was a Jesus-centered community—grounded in the life, death, resurrection, 
and teachings of Jesus Christ. But surrounding these core commitments is 
an understanding of the church’s context. Each church lived out these core 
commitments in different ways that reflected their unique cultures and 
communities. 

•	 Unlock keychain leadership: 
Instead of centralizing authority, 
empower others—especially 
young people.

•	 Empathize with today’s young 
people: Instead of judging or 
criticizing, step into the shoes of 
this generation.

•	 Take Jesus’ message seriously: 
Instead of asserting formulaic 
gospel claims, welcome young 
people into a Jesus-centered way 
of life.

•	 Fuel a warm community: Instead of focusing on cool worship or programs, 
aim for warm and welcoming peer and intergenerational friendships.

•	 Prioritize young people (and families) everywhere: Instead of giving 
lip service to how much young people matter, look for creative ways 
to tangibly support, resource, and involve them in all facets of your 
congregation.

•	 Be the best neighbors: Instead of condemning the world outside your 
walls, enable young people to engage well locally and globally with their 
neighbors.

Over the next several months, I will share more about each of the core 
commitments and how we can see things from a slightly different perspective. 
Keep loving one another across generations!
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ALWAYS ROOM FOR YOU! 
Find your place in music ministry in 2024! If you have singing or 

instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider 
getting involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place 

of ministry! 

Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly as you teach and 
admonish one another with all wisdom through psalms, hymns, and 
songs from the Spirit, singing to God with gratitude in your hearts

— Colossians 3:16

Northeast Piedmont Chorale and Orchestra
Spring Concert

May 4, 2024, 7:30 PM
Trinity Baptist Church, Raleigh NC

“Let Your Spirit Soar”
Cindy Edwards, Director 

Admission is free, but donations will be accepted!

Student Choir has ended for Spring 2024.  We will be restarting in the 
Fall and look forward to seeing our rising 6th graders come to be a part 
of this group.  Plan to be a part of the fun!

Until we meet again! 
Steve

We thank all of our leaders in Preschool Choir, Music Makers Choir, 
and Young Musicians Choir as well as in Music for 3’s for leading, 
caring, teaching, and directing our young singers this year.  And 
special thanks to parents for bringing your children each week to 
engage in music activity and song since September of last year.  
Without your students each week, these hallways would be terribly 
quiet!  Remember to check your calendars for starting dates of our 
Wednesday night children’s activities for the Fall.  We hope you will 
make music a big part of your family time and commitment as we 
serve Christ together at Trinity.

We are hosting a wonderful opportunity for music in the North 
Hills area of Raleigh.  The Northeast Piedmont Chorale will present 
their Spring Concert at Trinity on May 4, and we hope you can come 
and share in the music they present.  Mark your calendars!
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God Never Gives Up On You | Wednesday Evenings 
Began April 3rd at 6:30pm in C303
FACILITATED BY REV. EICKHOFF, JOHNNY TEAL, 
AND ANGELA STRICKLAND

Check out Max Lucado's new book! This is the story of 
Jacob. An entire study built for the strugglers among 
us, the fumblers within us. For those who are part 
saint, part scoundrel; we mean well, but we don’t 
always do well. But God is always there for us, even 
when it doesn’t seem like it. 
Purchase books online through Amazon or 
Christianbooks.com or at church.   A few Books are 
available with a suggested donation up to $15.   See 
Karen about extras.
Books are available with a suggested donation up to 
$15. See Karen about extras.

Women's Book Club | 3rd Thursdays | 6:00pm | A Parlor 
FACILITATED BY NANCY CUMMINGS, 

May 16th: The Kindest Lie by Nancy Johnson 

Sunday School Curriculum Update for Adults
A NOTE FROM REV. KAREN EICKHOFF

This is our last month of lessons from the Connections Curriculum that we were using 
during the “YES” emphasis.  I am grateful to all who faithfully followed our Winter/
Spring churchwide units.   Beginning in May you will be returning to your standard 
curriculum that was purchased by the church prior to January.  However, if you are a 
class that normally selects your curriculum from our pre-approved publishers, you will 
need to get those orders to Bonnie or me as soon as possible.

Coming this Summer!
The Chosen Series: Season 2 
June 5th-August 7th

•	 Fellowship
•	 Special themes each night!

Stay tuned for more info!
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One of the Capital Tower’s residents’ favorite activities is the TBC’s Crock 
Pot Luncheons.  If you can help provide soup, dessert, paper products and 
serving, please click here to sign-up.  If you have helped with the luncheon 
in the past, you know how much fun serving the residents is.  If not, come 
experience the joy of sharing God’s love by serving and having fellowship 
with the residents.  Any questions, call Brenda Lowrance @ 919-605-1609.  
Once you sign up, you will receive a detailed information email.

CAPITAL TOWERS SPRING 
CROCKPOT SOUP LUNCHEON
Sunday, May 4th from 10:45am-1pm
See back page for QR code sign-up

Family Promise has been working to end homelessness 
in Wake County since 1993.  In that time, they've evolved and added new 
programs to continue to serve a growing, changing community.  They now 
have programs in prevention, emergency shelter, post-shelter stabilization, 
rapid rehousing, transitional housing, and a New Lease on Life.
Family Promise in Wake County houses families in their apartment building 
next to their Day Center on Method Road.  Churches participate in the 
ministry by providing food and sponsoring activities (i.e., cookouts, game/
movie nights). To sign-up for our May hosting week, click here. Trinity has 
committed to “hosting” up to three (3) families by providing dinners, hosting 
an onsite event, donating money or Food Lion gift cards ($10), and praying 
for the families and the Family Promise ministry: 
•	 Dinner Hosts - SS classes or other groups provide a hot meal for 

our Family Promise families.  Coordinator: Stephanie Treadway 
(919.360.3632).

•	 Onsite Event - Plan/host an onsite event (i.e., cookout, game/movie 
night) for the Family Promise families.  Coordinator: Angie Ferree 
(919.274.4350).

•	 Food Lion Gift Cards - Donate $10 Food Lion gift cards (or money) to 
be used for purchasing breakfast, lunch and other miscellaneous items.  
Coordinator: Beverly Munday (919.637.0864).

•	 Prayer Partners - Individuals will receive emails guiding them to pray 
daily for Family Promise families, workers, and volunteers.  Coordinator: 
Charla Peel (919.614.6322).

If you have any questions about Family Promise and our volunteer 
opportunities, please contact the appropriate Team Coordinator, or contact 
one of the TBC Family Promise Coordinators, Beth Duke (919.880.7454) or 
Beverly Munday (919.637.0864).

FAMILY PROMISE PARTNERS NEEDED
Hosting Week: May 12th-18th
See back page for sign-up

MARCH 2024 MISSIONS GOAL UPDATE
Thank you to everyone who helped us to reach to our March Missions 
Offering Goal of $25,000!
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Reconnect. Re-engage. 
Re-commit. Reignite

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION NEEDS

1. Size 5 diapers
2. Size 6 diapers
3. Body wash
4. Pillow protectors for twin pillows

Please deliver your donations to the bins located 
in the BHall near the AB Portico.
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SAVE THE DATES
Lunch & Learn
June 18, 2024
10:30a.m. - FH

Dr. Amanda Gayle
Promoting Mental Health

WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS
SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 

THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

Senior Adult/Baptist Heritage Day
Luncheon for seniors on Sunday, May 5, 2024

Menu: Pan Seared Chicken Florentine, Rice Pilaf, 
Green Beans, Tossed Salad, Dessert

Registration begins Sunday after Easter, April 7. 
Deadline Sunday, April 28.

Registrations to Mary Brown by text, email or phone
919-606-4832 mpbrown57@gmail.com

Lunch & Learn
July 16, 2024

10:30a.m. - FH
Tom Ogburn

Artificial Intelligence

Lunch & Learn
August 20, 2024
10:30a.m. - FH

Joe Mitchner, Attorney
Living & Dying Well: 

Avoiding Surprises & Messes

Healing Hands Ministry 
Goal: Minister to the physical and spiritual health 

of the faith community at Trinity.
Nurses: Susan Blakely, chair, Beverly Munday, Pat Nelson, Emma Konrad, Beth Davis

Ministries offered: 
1. Answer questions about meds, medical conditions, Dr.'s instructions.
2. Assess vital signs.
3. Teach procedures like self-injections, and use of equipment and other 		
medical instruction. 
4. Referral advice about community agencies.

Get to know your nurses. They will be glad to talk with you about services offered. 
Nurses are present in worship and at major Trinity events. 

We are so thankful for this ministry!
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YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS
See back page for QR code sign-ups!

Lunch & Learn
August 20, 2024
10:30a.m. - FH

Joe Mitchner, Attorney
Living & Dying Well: 

Avoiding Surprises & Messes

Students don't forget the last day of Wednesday Night 
activites is May 22nd! 

If you have a high school or college 
graduate or are a high school or college 
graduate, please help us to celebrate 
you by submitting your information on 
the senior recognition form for TBC 
Graduate Recognition Sunday. High 
School seniors are also invited to submit 
an application for scholarships at TBC. 

Middle School students and families 
signed up to go to Passport this summer, 
please save June 30th in your calendar to 
discuss what to expect and pack. Meet in 
the Underground right after the second 
service to briefly discuss.

If you signed up for the Miami 
Mission Trip this summer, please 
save the dates below for the 
informationals as we prepare our 
hearts and talents for our time 
there. Meetings will be from 3pm 
to 4pm in the Underground.

•	 April 28th
•	 May 5th
•	 May 19th
•	 June 2nd
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MAY 1ST,  8TH, 15TH, 22ND

A special 4 week program that Dr. Roberts and I lead (along 
with some wonderful helpers) for 1st-5th graders. We will 
meet from 6:15pm-7:15pm each evening. There is no choir or 
preschool programming. We will learn more about the bible, 
we will cover things like: 

•	 Where did the Bible come from? 
•	 Who wrote the Bible?
•	 Bible skills.
•	 What is the New and Old Testament? 
•	 What makes them the same? What makes them different?

JOIN DR. ROBERTS AND KATIE FOR 

Pastor’s Pals

OUR NEXT PARENT CHILD DEDICATION 
IS SUNDAY, MAY 12TH 

Questions? kblackmon@tbcraleigh.com

If you would like your child to participate in the Parent 
Child Dedication during either service on Mother’s Day, 
Sunday, May 12th. Please contact Katie Blackmon at the 
email above.

VBS Volunteer Training
Volunteers save the date for our training. There are two dates. 

Just pick the one that works best for you to attend!

May 19th: 
Following the 10:55am service. Pizza lunch is provided

May 20th: 
6pm, Pizza snack supper is provided.
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VBS ANNOUNCEMENTS 2024
See back page for QR code sign-ups!

VBS is June 12th-14th
Register with the QR code on the back page!

Theme:  Lifeway’s Breaker Rock Beach
Kids will be challenged as they discover that 
God’s truth never changes, everyone needs 
Jesus, and learn to speak the truth in love. 
Adventure awaits each day as kids explore 
tide pools, spot orcas, fly kites, and watch the 
mighty waves crash up against the immovable 
Breaker Rock!

Theme Verse: Romans 12:2
Be transformed by the renewing of your mind.

Motto: God’s truths never change.

VBS Snack Supper 
Register with the QR code on the back page!

We will be offering snack supper Wednesday - Friday that will be served 
4:45-5:30pm. Parents/Guardians need to remain with children during 
snack supper. They can sign in their children for VBS beginning at 5:50pm  
in the Narthex. Cost is $7/person. Deadline to sign-up & pay is June 10th.

Menu:
Wednesday Night: Chick Fil A Sandwiches & Fruit
Thursday Night: Pizza & Salad
Friday Night: Sanwiches & Chips

June 16th Sunday Worship
We invite you to worship with us on June 16th. Our children will be singing 
thier VBS songs in worship! Our schedule for that morning will be:

9:45am- Family Breakfast in our Fellowship Hall
10:55am- Worship (When our children will sing thier VBS songs)
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ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
APRIL 29
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Frank Evans
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Pat Altman
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alice Sumerlin

TUESDAY 
APRIL 30
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Romn  Kareiva 

3:00pm-6:00pm 
Laury Holley

WEDNESDAY 
MAY 1
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Johnny Teal
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carol Carroll
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alan Holley 
Kimberly Stover

THURSDAY 
MAY 2
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Joy Blashaw 

3:00pm-6:00pm 
Melinda Cook

FRIDAY 
MAY 3
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Billy Joyner
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Ed & Tricia McCoy 

3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

T B C  F I T N E S S

Strength. Core. Balance WITH ALISON 
Monday & Wednesday  |  10am-11am  |  Multipurpose Rm

 Active Yoga WITH KIPLEY 
Tuesday & Thursday  |  10am-11am  |  Multipurpose Rm

DanceIt WITH KATHY 
Tuesday & Thursday  |  8:30am-9:30am  |  Gym

Check out our fitness classes during the week!

$5/class and/or donations are welcomed!

Come cheer on our 
TBC Mens Softball Team!
Games at Millbrook Exchange Park 
1905 Spring Forest Road, Raleigh, NC

April 23rd 
8pm 

TBC vs. ProvRed

April 30th
7pm 

TBC vs. JCC

May 2nd
BYE WEEK 

May 7th
7pm 

TBC VS. CF
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MONDAY 
MAY 6
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Frank Evans
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Alice Sumerlin

TUESDAY 
MAY 7
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Ann Farmer
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Fred Paula 

WEDNESDAY 
MAY 8
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Mike Newton
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Mark Wheeless
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Kimberly Stpver 

THURSDAY 
MAY 9
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Moose Beaudreau
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Pat Altman
Tricia McCoy
3:00pm-6:00pm 
Stephanie Tepper

FRIDAY 
MAY 10
9:00am - 12:00pm 
Wayne Hill
12:00pm-3:00pm 
Ron Kareiva
3:00pm-6:00pm 
ROC CLOSED

T B C  F I T N E S S

PICKLEBALL for BEGINNERS!
Tuesday nights  | 6:30PM-8PM

Email Laury at recreation@tbcraleigh.com if you would like 
to come join and learn the basic skills of pickleball!

Classes will be held on the following Tuesdays:  
April 23, April 30, May 7, (No Class May 14), May 21, 
and May 28.

 Registration 
May 7th-19th 

$150/PLAYER ; $600/TEAM

 Early Registration 
Ends May 6th 

$125/PLAYER ; $500/TEAM  

R O C ' N  G O L F 
T O U R N A M E N T

 Student Registration 
Full time H.S. or College Student 

$100/PLAYER

 Senior Registration 
65+ on May 20th 

$100/PLAYER  

MAY 20 | Heritage Golf Club

Find the QR code on pg. 16 to register as an individual or as a team!
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

CONNECT WITH TRINITY!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 03/31/2024) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $872,649.60
YTD Operating Receipts		  $821,049.25
YTD Operating Expenses		  $754,256.76

STAFF CONTACT INFO

Jan Brown 
Financial Administrator 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
Ministerial Secretary 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
Ministerial Secretary 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Madison Ferree 
Communications Administrator 
mferree@tbcraleigh.com 

Bentley Williams 
Weekday Director 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com 

Laury Holley 
ROC Director 
recreation@tbcraleigh.com

Charles Black 
Maintenance 
cblack@tbcraleigh.com 

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
Worship & Music 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Education & Discipleship 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Administration 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Mrs. Katie Blackmon 
Children & Preschoolers 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Mr. Drew Langdon 
Student Ministry Resident 
dlangdon@tbcraleigh.com

Dr. Andy Jung 
Resident for Young Adults 
ajung@tbcraleigh.com

TBC Social Media

Scan the QR codes OR click the underlined titles!

TBC Social Media - All TBC Social Media Accounts

TBC Raleigh Events - View the newsletter & sign-ups for events!

TBC Raleigh Events

Rev. Taylor Miskel 
Student Ministry 
tmiskel@tbcraleigh.com
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